What is the Carer KaFE?

Carer KaFE provides learning and development opportunities to kinship carers, foster
carers and permanent carers across Victoria.

What’s changing to Carer KaFE?

From 1Ist April 2023, the Centre for Excellence in Child and Family Welfare (the Centre),
Victorian Aboriginal Child Care Agency (VACCA), and Kinship Carers Victoria will be
delivering Carer KaFE.

Understanding that this is a change, the basics will remain the same: we aim to provide
the best training opportunities and support for carers, that are responsive to and
reflective of the needs of carers and provide the skills they need to support children and
young people in their care.

When will training be available?

A training schedule will be available shortly, and we look forward to delivering training
and connecting with you all soon. We will keep you all updated, every step of the way,
so watch this space. Stay in touch through our Facebook: fb.com/carerkafe

Further information

If you have a question about Carer KaFE, please contact Emily Mellon at the Centre on
(03) 9614 1577 or via email: Emily.Mellon@cfecfw.asn.au
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